
 

Neurodiversity Team launches new online initiative 

‘Navigating Neurodiversity’ 

IOW Neurodiversity Service is excited to announce the launch of its new initiative, 

‘Navigating Neurodiversity’, aimed at providing support, guidance and resources to families 

across the Island.  This initiative is designed to help parents and caregivers navigate the 

challenges and delights of raising neurodivergent children and young people. 

Key Feature 

Peer to Peer support groups – regular meetings for parents-caregivers to share 

experiences, seek advice and build supportive networks 

 

Friday 21st March at 11am 

Friday 25th April at 10am 

Friday 23rd May at 10am 

Friday 27th June at 10am 

Friday 25th July at 10am 

 

Sessions will be open for an hour with time built in for 1:1 support  

Please email mitch.burson@iow.ov.uk or Katrina.austin1@iow.gov.uk for details. 

 

General enquiries and bookings  
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